
         

 

I am planning to reinstate the sponsored walk across the Forth Road Bridge 
(Old one). 
 
This was previously organised by Christian Aid Scotland but was cancelled in 2020 as a 
result of COVID and has not been reinstated since. 
 

The date of the walk is Saturday 26th April 2025 starting at 1400h from the car park 
of the Admin Office of the Forth Road Bridge. 
 
This should be a fun event involving all ages and groups at St Ninian’s, as we've done in 
the past and hopefully St Anne's & St Andrew's churches would join us. Queensferry 
Parish Church are also interested in doing the walk. 
 
We can have a half-way break with tea, coffee etc at the DoubleTree hotel on the north 
side. There is also a bus stop at the north side of the bridge for those who are not able 
to do the double crossing. As in previous years, hot chocolate/ coffee, cake, ice cream 
etc afterwards in the Rail Bridge Bistro. 
 
Sponsor forms will be available at the church doors and further details will be issued 
nearer the time. 
 
Could you let me know if you are intending to do the walk. If you are not able to do so, 
could you sponsor me or a walker you know. 
 
Early notice that Christian Aid Week is 11-17 May 
 
Alec Millar, Christian Aid Co-ordinator 
Tel: 0773 800 7302 
Email: alec.w.millar71@outlook.com 
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Cross the Forth Road 

Bridge for Christian Aid! 


